THE SOUTHERN MOTOR CYCLE CLUB

(through I.0.M. Centre)

Patron : His Excellency the Lieutenant Governor,
SIR PETER HYLA GAWNE STALLARD, K.C.M.G.,C.V.O., M.B.E.

President : T.G.MOORE, Esq., C.P.
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Dear Gir,

THE SOUTHERN (Isle of Man) '100' ROAD RACE MEETING . 1971

Attached herewith are the Provisional Results of the
Southern (Isle of Man) '100' Road Races held on the 13th, lith and
15th July 1971.

I think you will all agree that we had some very
interesting and enjoyable racing under ideal weather conditions.

We would like to thank those of you who have already
expressed appreciation of the meeting, and any comments you may have
would be welcome and may be considered for future meetings. We hope
to see all of you again next year, if possible, and the Supplementary
Regulations and Entry Forms will be sent on application.

If you did not receive your Finishers Award at the
Presentation would you please write and claim them when I will forward
one with pleasure.

Yours faithfully,

R. J. TAUBMAN

61 Bromet Road, Secretary of the Meeting.
Castletown,
Isle of Man.



